


Concerns raised from the February 11, 2019 meeting:

1. Existing 6-foot high block wall within the right-of-way at the 
southeast perimeter.

2. Potential impacts to nesting birds and burrowing owls 
during the unpermitted grading of the 0.61 acres (Parcel 1).

3. Potential impacts to cultural resources during the 
unpermitted grading of the 0.61 acres (Parcel 1).
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